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Memorandum 
 

To: Computer Resources Committee, Academic Senate  
 
From: Philip Pecorino, Chairperson, Subcommittee on Distance Education 
 
Date: April 14, 2004 
 
Subject:  Report of the Sub Committee on Distance Education 
 
At the meeting of the committee on March 31, 2004 the sub committee agreed to send 
this report on to the Committee on Computer Resources in the hope that it will be 
forwarded to the Academic Senate for the meeting on May 11, 2004. 
 
The subcommittee advises that only sections one to four of the report be sent to the 
Senate with a cover memo indicating that the entire report would be available on the 
College Website. 
 
The subcommittee advises that at the May meeting all that should be asked of the 
Academic Senate is to receive the report and send the recommendation for the creation of 
a standing committee of the Academic Senate on Distance Education to the By Laws 
Committee of the Academic Senate. 
 
With this report the subcommittee term expires and it will no longer meet.  An annual 
report will be prepared and sent to the committee shortly. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Membership of the Computer Resources Committee - Subcommittee on Distance Education 
 

Paul Azrak, Economics 
Jean Darcy, English 
Lorena Ellis, Foreign Languages 
Dwight Meyer, Biology 
Philip Pecorino, Philosophy, Chairperson, Computer Resources Committee  
Jeanette Treue, Student Affairs 
Kathleen Villani, Business 
Bruce Naples, Director, Academic Computing Center 

 
 


